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Clerk’s Report 
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	New Bins

The order for the bases and pole, for the bins at the site of the Old Library and the Ropery, has been placed with the Handyman.
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	Issues Reported to NLC Highways
Potholes in Keadby
The Clerk reported that there were a number of potholes in the road between the traffic lights, at the Keadby pumping station.  NLC confirmed that these were filled on 24th December.
Crowle Bank Road - Removal of Material
Cllr Buckley reported that he had seen an excavator on top of the mound of aggregate and a large amount of material had been removed.
Gritter Travelling Too Fast in Woodgarr Avenue, Keadby
The Clerk reported that it was believed that the gritter was travelling too fast down Woodgarr Avenue. Below is the reply from Highways:-
‘After interrogation of the tracking system over the last month there have been seven treatments on this road the maximum speed reached by our vehicle was 15mph this clearly demonstrates an acceptable speed for this road.’
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